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Pillsbury United Communities—Waite House is participating in the Summer Food Service
Program. Meals will be provided to all children without charge and meet nutritional standards
established by the U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA). Acceptance and participation
requirements for the program and all activities are the same for all regardless of race, color,
national origin, gender, age or disability, and there will be no discrimination in the course of the
meal service. Meals will be provided at the following sites and times:  

Waite House Neighborhood Center
2323 11th Ave. S.
Minneapolis, MN 55404

Lunch: 1:00-2:00pm
Snack: 4:00-5:00pm
Monday-Friday
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